
 
Dear Parents, Spouse, Partner, Friends, and Family Members, 
 

As most of you all know, I am working hard to obtain my degree in social 

work and begin a fantastic career in a profession that I love. 
 

You may be thinking about a good gift for me, so I’d like to drop this hint:  

Please consider paying for my membership in the National Association of 
Social Workers.  

 

NASW is the largest membership organization of professional social workers 
in the world. To assist me in my professional journey, NASW offers an array 

of services such as professional and ethical consultation, career support 

including resume review, and discounts on licensing exam prep courses, other 
workshops and conferences. NASW also advocates for social workers and the 

clients we serve—on the national and state level—for things like social work 

safety, loan forgiveness, and social justice.  
 

Being a member will help me network with others in my field. My career is just 

starting, and I look forward to the guidance and support from the association 
and my fellow members. Social work isn’t easy, but it’s important, and I need 

the right tools to do the job well.   

 

So, consider buying me a membership. If you do it before my graduation date, 

it will only cost $60 – a discount of 60%-75% off regular dues. I can continue to 

receive reduced membership rates for up to three years after graduation. 

 

For more information visit www.socialworkers.org or call 1-800-782-4089.  

 

With Great Thanks, 

 

 

 

Your Social Work Student   
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